
 

 

 

28th September 2023 

 
 

MARKET ANNOUNCEMENT 
- Fijians Depart for Employment in Tokyo. 

 

Free Bird Institute is pleased to announce that the last 2 students that had successfully 

completed its Japanese Language School Program have left our shores on 26th September 2023 

to work in Swiss Port Japan Corporation in Narita, Japan. 

To date, Free Bird Institute have successfully placed 14 Fijians to work in Japan.  

Joji Bendito and Leisi Adama have not only met the demanding requirements of our Japanese 

language program but have also distinguished themselves through their exceptional academic 

achievements. 

Our Japanese Language department was launched in 2020 with the primary objective of 

providing Fijians with opportunities to work with our Japanese partners in Japan. Regrettably, 

as a result of the pandemic, the department had to be temporarily closed. 

Chief Executive Officer, Mr Hiroshi Taniguchi said “Despite the obstacles, we are delighted 

to witness Joji and Leisi’s remarkable accomplishments. They have exhibited the unwavering 

commitment, diligence, and tenacity required for such an achievement. 

We are confident that their skills and knowledge will contribute to the growth and prosperity 

of our Japanese stakeholders in Narita.” 

We extend our best wishes to Joji and Leisi as they embark on this exciting new journey. 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  
Hiroshi Taniguchi      Roqiqi Korodrau 

Executive Chairman       Company Secretary 
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(Picture 1: Joji Bendito (left) pictured with Leisi Adama (right) arriving in Narita Airport. 


